Dear Reunion Guest,

Thank you for registering to attend Reunion 2023. We are excited to welcome you back to campus on June 2 & 3!

Upon your arrival, please check in at the Reunion Welcome Center in the MacVittie College Union Lobby. Enter from the lower doors on the west side of the building (wheelchair accessible), nearest the traffic circle. The Reunion Welcome Center is on the second floor (elevator available) in front of the Ballroom.

Your name tag, ticket(s), an up-to-date schedule of activities, and additional materials will be available for pick up during **Welcome Center hours of operation**:

- Friday, June 2, from 10:00 a.m. 9:00 p.m.
 - Guests arriving during the Kickoff event (7:00 10:00 p.m.) must first check in at the Welcome Center to pick up a name tag.
- Saturday, June 3, from 9:00 a.m. 2:00 p.m.
 - If you are planning to arrive just prior to the Block Party on Saturday, pick up your name tag before 1:45 p.m. at the Welcome Center or after 2:00 p.m. at the Block Party on Center Street.

Guests

If you registered a guest with their own email address, they would receive their own email confirmation. If you did not provide an email for your guest, please share this information with them.

Events

To confirm which events you are registered to attend, revisit your original registration confirmation email:

- From: Geneseo's Office of Alumni Relations / alumni@geneseo.edu
- Subject: Registration confirmation: Reunion 2023

Please note: If you contacted our office to change your reservation, your email confirmation may not reflect these updates. Rest assured, we have tracked all changes and updates.

On-Campus Housing

Guests who reserved on-campus housing received a separate email confirmation on May 16.

Online Reunion Resources

- Campus map and parking information
 - Limited accessible parking is available on campus, and student-driven golf carts will be circulating to help transport you and your belongings. If you need accessible parking, please complete this form by May 30.
- Schedule of events and affinity programming (updated in real-time)
- Free local shuttle service information

Tips to Enhance Your Reunion Experience

- View the <u>Reunion 2023 Community Promotions brochure</u> before your visit and plan ahead. We invite you to use the free local shuttle to visit local businesses.
- Bring cash in small bills for concession sales at the Kickoff and Block Party. Guests may not run tabs at these events; exact change cash payments will help speed up your transaction.
- Wear your Reunion name tag at all times. A Reunion name tag is required to attend the Friday Kickoff and Saturday Block Party. You may also be asked to provide proof of age.

Please feel free to call the Office of Alumni Relations at (585) 245-5506 before 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, May 31, with any questions.

We look forward to seeing you on campus!

Sincerely,

The Alumni Relations Team